
 

Coming Events 

January 3, 2018 
 
 

 

 

Attendance 17     

Guests: Lindsey Wulff 

Drawing winner: Don Helmreich 

Sick Call:  see below 

January Birthdays: No club birthdays in January   

Cooks: Jim Ballenger, Bruce Rice and Jack 

Coming Events: 

Coon Cooking Setup, Fri, Jan 4, noon, at Cunningham’s 

Coon Cooking, Sun, Jan 6, 7:00, at Cunningham’s 

Coon Supper, Mon, Jan 7, 6:00, at the clubhouse  

WBB & MBB, Tue, Jan 8, 5:30 & 7:30, Tm 1 

WBB & MBB, Th, Jan 10, 5:30 & 7:30, Tm 2 

Board Meeting, Mon, Jan 14, 6:30, at the clubhouse  

Today's Meeting:  President Don Helmreich opened the evening meeting at 6:45.  Lloyd 

Viehland led us in our invocation.  Lindsey Wulff led us in the Pledge of Allegiance.  Jack 

congratulated Peter Warnock on his Texas Aggies winning their football bowl game.  Peter then 

reciprocated by congratulating Jack on the Iowa Hawkeyes winning their bowl game.  No one 

mentioned Missouri’s bowl game.  Mike Gregory reported that the basketball double header on 

December 31, turned into a single men’s game, but we still took in over $200.  Mike also 

reported that they were visited by the Health Department at the concession stand.  We passed 

their inspection, but they told us that everyone handling food in the stand, needs to have a food 

handling license.  This will mean we will each have to take a class, take a test, and pay a $15 fee.  

Mike is going to look into this further and address this issue at the board meeting on Jan 14.  

Jack went over the work schedule for Columbia College through the month of January.  Our big 

event this month is our annual Coon Supper next Monday.  We usually set up the kettles and 

wood on Saturday, but this year, we will do this on Friday, at noon.  Mike asked me to put this in 

the newsletter so anyone wanting to help can show up at Cunningham’s at noon.  Sunday is the 

coon cooking and we will start at 7:00.  Sunday morning is also the day the volunteers enjoy a 

wonderful breakfast and lunch as the members clean out their freezers and we fried fish and all 

kinds of unique meats, biscuits and gravy, cheeses and sausages.  It is a good time for all.  

Remember, next Thursday is a breakfast meeting, not an evening meeting.  Doug Oncken led us 

in the Optimist Creed to close the meeting. 



Today's Program:  We had no program this morning..   

Upcoming Programs: 

   Jan 10   Fun City 


